
	 Labor day - NO SCHOOL
	 Monday, September 4th
	
	 SPURS Riding Lessons Begin (K)
	 Tuesday, September 12th
	 Kindergarten Pick-up will be at SPURS
	
	 Parent Work Day
	 September 14th | 4:00 p.m.
	
	 Parent Meeting
	 Wednesday, September 19th | 6:00 -7:00 p.m.
	 SENIOR CENTER across the street from the school
	
	 Apple Picking & Harvesting 
	 at Outdoor Campus & Olson’s Apple Trees
	
	 School Pictures 
	 with Moment to Moment Photography

Newsletter
September 2017

A Note from Miss Susan September Events
DEAR 2017-2018 MONTESSORI PARENTS
Welcome everyone to the 2017-18 school year. We have 
a great year ahead. Our wonderful Montessori materials 
and environment are being enjoyed in full swing. We have 
our Spanish program continuing with Miss Elizabeth, now 
speaking only Spanish in the classroom for a wonderful 
immersion experience for the children. Jessica Martinez 
will be doing Zumba activities with us during the year. The 
Kindergarteners will start SPURS riding classes this month. 
Stay tuned for information on school picure day with Miss 
Tracy. 

Corey Holt & Joe Hawkins were instrumental in helping 
to install the new fence for the playground at the Calvary 
Church future campus. Thank you Corey and Joe!!!

We will be having a parent work day and a parent meeting 
during the month of September please plan to join us, 
pick up our Small Hands Fundraiser Catalog and become 
involved in our school, You can help this be the best 
learning environment in the city of Aberdeen!
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Happy Birthday!
John | Sep. 17th

Laukia | Sep. 17th
Lokith | Sep. 17th
Sully | Sep. 18th
Lily | Sep. 19th
Ella | Sep. 28th



More Classroom News

We have a few different student teachers 
working with us this fall. Natalie Bierman is an 
Early Childhood Education Major who has a love 
for children and animals, which will be a perfect 
fit for our Montessori classroom!

Dede Taylor, also from the Northern State 
School of Education will be with us on Thursday 
mornings starting September 14th until mid-
November and is very excited to work with the 
children and the school.

We are also excited to be working with a 
student of the NSU Confucius Institute who will 
bring Chinese language and culture learning 
opportunities into our classroom!

The Montessori staff and some parents took the opportunity to 
gain skills in learning adult, child, and infant CPR, AED and choking, 
brought to us by the Avera Education Center.

SMALL HANDS FUNDRAISER
We will be getting our catalogs 
for our Small Hands fundraiser 
this month.Prepare to find 
some educational and useful 
items for gifts or practical 
daily use. We will do a group 
order which will allow us to 
have free shipping. The points 
accumulated from your orders 
will give us the opportunity 
to buy more materials for the 
classroom!

Make new friends but 
keep the old, one is 
silver and the other 

gold. A circle is round, 
it has no end. That’s 

how long I want to be 
your friend.

SHUTTERFLY SHARE SITE

WELCOME STUDENT TEACHERS

Please bookmark this link to the Montessori Aberdeen 
“Share Site”
• Snack Calendar
• Photos
• Field trip/Volunteer sign up 
• Event Calendar
• Class List

Also “friend” our 
Facebook page for 

more photos of your 
children at work!

https://montessoriaberdeen201415.shutterfly.com


